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Montrouge, June 4,  jeudi 4 juin 2009 

 
 
 

 
To : Mr. Dan SPOREA 
National Institute for Laser, Plasma and Radiation Physics 
Bucharest 
ROMANIA 

 
Dear Mr Sporea : 

 

It is my pleasure to confirm to you that Mr. Alain Chomat and Mr. Jean-François Rodes, 

members of the La main à la pâte French national program for inquiry-based science education, 

will deliver a course in Romania from June 9 to 11, 2009 on the inquiry-based approach for science 

teaching in primary school, according to the La main à la pâte and Pollen project principles. Mr 

Chomat and Mr Rodes have both a background in science teaching and teachers training and are 

highly experienced trainers. 

This training is taking place following our acceptation of having Romania as a Pollen observer 

member through your initiative for science education. 

 

Kinds personal regards, 

 
 

 
http://www.inrp.fr/lamap 



 

 Raynald Belay 
Deputy director 


